Translated copy of letter received from Empreza Internacional de
Transported, Ltda.

ILloyd's Reglster of Shipplng, /
RIO DE JANEIRO. ;

i Dear Sirs,
Re. Cancelling of Ships Classification.

In agreement with Instructions from our Directorate, we wish
to inform you that we have decided to cancel the classification of
the vessels "GUARARA", "GUARAHU" and "GUARAPUAVA", which until now,
tave been classed Wy you.

4 In view of this we request that you will proceed with the
g cancelation, while we remain at your entlre disposal for any desired
Informatlone.

Being assursed that we have your continued goodwill, we subscribe
ourselves with esteem and consideratlon.

Singed - Phnhelrio
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